
NEWSLETTER
TERM 2, WEEK 5 2018

 Tena Koutou Katoa, Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Bula Vinaka, Taloha Ni, Namaste, 
Al salaam a’alaykum, Fakalofa Lahi Atu,  Hao, Selamat pagi, Kumusta, здраво, 你好

A massive THANK YOU to the Parent Group for
helping out with another very successful Book Fair!

Your help is extremely valued - 

THANK YOU!

QUEEN’S BIRTHDAY WEEKEND
Wishing you all a wonderful Queen’s Birthday weekend

Remember NO SCHOOL ON MONDAY 4th JUNE
See you all back on Tuesday 5th June

 REMINDERS:
•Please move quickly if you are dropping your children off in the bottom 

carpark as there is so much congestion down there in the mornings
•If you are interested in your child joining the Walking School Bus 

please see Mrs Chan in the Office
•Activity fees are well overdue for this Term - please pay immediately if 

you haven’t already
•Please name all your children’s clothing so that identifying it if lost is 

easier - there is so much unclaimed in the lost property cupboard
•NO SCHOOL MONDAY 4TH  FOR QUEEN’S BIRTHDAY WEEKEND
•Term 2 ends Friday 6th July 2018
•Term 3 starts Monday 23 July 2018

A VERY BIG FA'AFETAI LAVA to Miss Makaua and her team of Travel Wise leaders for the 
wonderful celebration of Scoot To School this morning.

We had the Northern Stars - Ellen Halpenny, Maia Wilson and Ama Agbeze 
support our event this morning.

This was a wonderful start to our day - and seeing kids scoot to school in lavalavas and leis 
was a joy to behold!!!


